HHR PPG
Summary points of PPG Meeting held on Wednesday 18th June 2014@2.00pm

Present:

 Karen, Joe, Constantine, Mary, Nicola, Osa, June  and Bernadette
· The group welcomed yet another new PPG member, Osa, to the group – welcome Osa.
· Joe, Nicola and Ursula all attended the 4th June meeting and Nicola and Joe brought back some notes to feedback.  Both Nicola and Joe found the meeting useful and we all thank them for attending – very much appreciated.  It is great to keep all our fingers in the pie so to speak so as we can be made aware of the discussions and information out there in relation to PPG and the direction of these groups as well as hearing what is on the local agenda for patient services.
· Nicola kindly left her brilliant notes with us which we photocopied and attach with this summary - once again a big thank you Nicola, Joe and Ursula.

· The next event PPG will partake in is the Health Event on Thursday 26th June – Karen updated us – they are keen to have some volunteers arrive around 10am to help with the preparation and meeting and greeting.  The PPG members said they would endeavour to arrive as soon as they possibly could.  HHR Medical will be attending – Mandy will bring along carbon monoxide machine for smokers to measure their lung flow, we will be bringing information re childhood diseases and childhood immunisations and well as some blood glucose apparatus to assess sugar re diabetes.  Mandy, June and myself will be attending approx 11.30am – 1.30pm

· Osa was introduced to the group.  He is trying to launch a new business around event promotion and looking at different ways this could be done.  He is happy to work with the PPG on our events and campaigns and is happy to also become a PPG Member – more to be discussed.

· Brockwell Park Country Fair –is to be held on 19th and 20th July – if LJAG have a stall – PPG Members may be interested in joining them to promote PPG– Karen will let us know.

· Karen mentioned a couple of ideas that we could be involved in coming up and we discussed especially how we could reach the younger population with the help of Osa.

· Bernadette said at the next meeting she will take a back seat (i.e. will not be in the room) so as the members could endeavour to go forward as a group without BJ always being there.

· Next PPG Meeting to be held on Wednesday 9th July @ 2pm  
